
 
Please remember you can always access 24/7 help from the Student Wellbeing Helpline and there is lots of great information

and advice on Student Minds Winter Break support page too.

Pre-Christmas Social - 14 December, 4pm - 5.30pm
 
The University of Bath invites any BSU student staying in Bath over the break to a pre-
Christmas Social at Green Park House. There will be an opportunity to meet other students
staying in Bath over the vacation, and chat to them over refreshments and festive snacks. This
event is free. 

Christmas Lunch - 25 December, 12pm - 3pm
 
If you’re still on campus at Newton Park or living in Bath without plans for Christmas Day, the
churches in Saltford and Keynsham are putting on lunch for anyone alone. It is at Queen
Road Methodist church, Keynsham. Everyone is welcome and if you’re living at Newton Park
Campus you can arrange a taxi to and from the lunch via Security. If you would like more
information on how to book head over to your emails. 

Winter dog walk - 30 December, 10.30am
 
Rev Katy and Daisy would like to invite you to join them for a muddy walk around Newton St
Loe. Meet at Commons Atrium at 10.30am prepared for a walk in whatever weather!
Followed by hot chocolate and cookies after. If you would like more information on how to
book head over to your emails. 

Midnight Mass - 24 December, 11.30pm
 
Come and celebrate the beginning of Christmas with our Chaplain Katy at St Thomas a Becket church in
Widcombe. The service is a traditional Anglican service with communion and is a beautiful way to start
Christmas. Students living on campus can request a taxi to and from the service via Security. If you
would like more information about this please head over to your emails.  

Festive refreshments with the security team - 24 and 25 December, 12 - 12.30pm
 
Join Security for mince pies, traditional Christmas cake, fruit and hot drinks in Commons
at Newton Park Campus for all students remaining on campus or in Bath during the
vacation period.

Longleat Trip - 30 December, 10am
 
University of Bath offers BSU students the chance to join a coach trip to Longleat and its
annual Festival of Lights. They’re offering discounted tickets for £26 (non-refundable). This
price includes coach travel from the city (Corn Street) directly to Longleat. Leaving around
10am and returning from Longleat at 6:30pm. If you would like more information on how to
book head over to your emails. 

Festive fun and games – 19 December, 12pm – 2pm (CM.108 at Newton Park)
 
Join the Students' Union for some festive gaming fun including snacks and nibbles! Test your skills at a
great range of board games including favourites like Uno, Exploding Kittens and Dobble. Or if video
games are more your thing, there will be a Nintendo Switch with popular party titles such as Mario Kart,
Mario Party, and Super Smash Bros! Living off campus? The Students' Union can cover the cost of taxis
to and from the event. Just email su-marketing@bathspa.ac.uk with your details. No need to book, just
turn up. See you in Commons 108! 

https://www.bathspa.ac.uk/students/student-wellbeing-services/student-wellbeing-helpline/
https://www.studentspace.org.uk/wellbeing/the-winter-break

